Dear Sirs,

Please find below comments from Sweden on your call for input on the feasibility of establishing a global fund to support capacity building on business and human rights - Human Rights Council Resolution 21/5, OP 11.
Generally speaking, Sweden is of the view that dissemination and implementation of the UN Guiding Principles should be business owned and business driven. Thus the involvement by companies is of utmost importance.

Q1: What is the desirable mandate for a fund in this area?
Sweden believes that focus should be on building capacity in enterprises at local and national level.

Q2: Should a fund in this area focus only on awarding grants or should it have as part of its mandate the broader aim of developing good practices in the field?
In Sweden’s view priority should be given to disseminating good practises amongst companies.

Q3: How should a fund in this area be governed?
Focus should be given to multi-stake holder governance, with special emphasis on the participation of business in governance.

Q4: What issues should be considered with respect to sources of funding?
Priority should be given to voluntary financing from companies.
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